Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Dale Gallant - New Proposal for Garbage Pick Up - CK 7830-3

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 10:46 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Dale Gallant - New Proposal for Garbage Pick Up - CK 7830-3

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Friday, September 23, 2022 - 10:46

Submitted by user:_

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, September 23, 2022

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Dale

Last Name Gallant

Phone Number

City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject New proposal for garbage pick up

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Re: paying for garbage pickup.

Rather than spending a huge amount of money for different size bins and associated equipment, why not stay with the
current bins and just charge the fee when they are picked up by the truck?

You will end up with the same result because people won’t put their bin out until it is full, and will recycle as much as
possible to save room in their bin.

A lot of time now, we don’t put our bin out every week because it isn’t nearly full, but it’s nice to still have the big bin
the odd time you do fill it up in a week.

Spending money on different sized bins is simply a huge waste of taxpayer dollars, when everyone already has a bin.
Another issue for us is we are away for weeks on end at different times of the year. Why should we be paying for
garbage pick up when we aren’t having any picked up?!

Charging by the pickup is simpler and much cheaper to operate in the long term, with a much smaller start up cost.
Thank you

Dale Gallant

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No




